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Happy New Year! Welcome to The JDF  
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Our first Legacy Sponsorship 

Back-to School Shoe Giveaway 

& Foot Health Fair event 

ROCKED! Bama Works of the 

Dave Matthews Band donated 

funds for Back-to-School shoes for 

kids in Buckingham County, VA. The 

JDF matched that donation, dollar for 

dollar, with clothes, toys, and gifts 

for the 

attendees.  

First, the kids 

selected their 

new shoes. Then 

they moved to the  

Foot Health Fair  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

stations where 

they learned 

about 

diabetes, good 

foot care tips, 

and how to 

make healthy 

lifestyle 

choices. After 

they answered 

their 

questions correctly, they won tickets 

and an opportunity to play a game and 

double their ticket winnings.  
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Each of the 

games helped 

remind the 

kids our feet 

are important 

to our fun and 

everyday 

activities.  

Some of the kids 

were stumped when 

we challenged them 

to get out of the pool 

without using their 

feet.  

The Foot 

Health stations 

and workshops 

helped families  

win lots of 

tickets. 

Then 

they 

turned  

in their 

tickets 

for 

prizes!  

 

 

 

 

Bags of goodies 

and happy 

faces! Special 

thanks to 

Bama Works, 

Hibbett 

Sports, 

Bombas socks, 

Transformation 

Systems, Inc., and the many 

wonderful Buckingham volunteers!  

For more information about The JDF Legacy Sponsorship Program, contact us at 

thejdf@jdffeet.org. Read more of our outreach stories or donate at jdffeet.org.  
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